
It has been brought to my attention that a group of brokers are attempting to have the leverage in 
the forex market mandated to 1.5 to 1.  
Being a small player in the forex market for several years I wanted to let you know that I am 
opposed to this move. The movement of the market will, by itself, weed out those players, and 
brokers, without forcing the leverage mandate on all. 
  
Bob Lannon 
 


